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Two employees of Callahan County have tested positive for Covid-19.  While neither of these 

employees regularly works in the courthouse, one of them was present at the public meeting on 

Saturday, September 26th and the public hearing and commissioners court meeting on Monday, 

September 28th.  These meetings were all held in the District Courtroom. 

If you were present at any of these meetings and had close contact with a county employee, we 

suggest that you to contact your physician, self-quarantine, and monitor yourself for possible 

symptoms. 


